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April: Builder of the Month Winners!

Congratulations to the following Builder Winners

I'st Grade- Ms. Burton: Penelope Christensen
Ist Grade- Mrs. Coe:Teja Bellamkonda
Ist Grade- Ms. Oveson: Everett Nielsen

2nd Grade- Ms. Cripps: Leighden Robson
2nd Grade- Mrs. Dumont: Olivia Nduti

3rd Grade- Mrs. Jhaveri: Ender Call
3rd Grade- Mrs. Pineda: Sadie Winterton
3rd Grade- Mrs.Wanner: Parth Vora

4th Grade- Mrs. Christiansen: Parker VanderLinden
4th Grade-Mrs.Arabyan:Wesley Walsman
4th Grade- Mrs.Thornock: Cole Bushman

5th Grade- Mrs. Larsen: Evelyn Haworth
5th Grade- Ms. Diamond: Logan Hart
5th Grade- Mrs.Williams: Reese Dura

6th Grade- Ms. Morris: Peize Cheng
6th Grade- Mr. McCamy:Ahmed Ibrahim
6th Grade- Mrs. Peery: Anaya Paul

Upcoming Events

PR

4th & 6th Grade Field Trips

Friday, May Sth

May 15th-24ch

Core Knowledge Testing

Monday, May 15 gtohoﬁrg‘;; SWYK
Monday, May 15 %‘0%%3; SWYK
Tuesday, May 16 2%1 O(?rl;ag;mSWYK/Concert
Friday, May 19th -
Monday, May 22 éf(*)tﬁ%dygq SWYK
Monday, May 22 ;‘goﬁrg‘;; SWYK
Tuesday, May 23 g%% /(r%rGa;/jn? SWYK

Remember to log all of your volunteer hours
and cash contributions!

Log
Volunteer

Hours


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesma26Lv11OU80n7QsUu74Qhepl3oBn9cRhSb_AMjq3V8PPA/viewform

APA District Fun Run 2023 -
MAY, 20 2023

Click Hewe

to Register!

REGISTRATION
CLOSES 5/5 @/ 0am

WHEN: Saturday, May 20 at the north end
of Oquirrh Lake in Daybreak (10491 Lake
Ave, South Jordan, UT).The IK begins at
9:30am, immediately followed by the 5K.

ACTIVITIES: IK and 5K Races, Rusty Keys
from FMI100.3, Food Trucks, Silent Auction,
Race Medals for Top Finishers, EXTRA

safety precautions, FUN, and much more!

FUN RUNVIDEO TEASER:
Click HERE!

APA 5K Volunteer Needs

* Starting/Finish Line Ushers: GET A FREE SHIRT! Help

with safety at the start, line up the runners and separate

students who choose to run alone from those who

choose to run with parents/strollers. Additionally check

for 2023 race shirts for race admittance/participation.

(*Sign up by May 4 and please note shirts will be a differ-
ent color than race shirts)

e Trail Marshals: GET A FREE SHIRT! Help guide and

cheer runners along the K and 5K Race. Must be avail-

able to attend mandatory meeting Friday, May |2 @%am

(*Sign up by May 4 and please note shirts will be a differ-
ent color than race shirts)

* Shirt Distribution/Sales: Help sell shirts during hero

week May 3 & 4 from 7:30-8:30am onsite, help separate

and pass out shirts/bags/swag on May |6th, or sell shirts
at the race event.

» Sponsor; Silent Auction, and Swag Donations: Become
a proud sponsor and we will feature your business logo
on 2,000+ participant t-shirts, cinch bags, and much
more! To learn more about monetary donation levels,
business marketing swag opportunities on over 2,000
participant t-shirts/cinch bags or donate to the silent
auction, click here to see how. Direct questions to
funrun@americanprepfoundation.org.

Click Here to Volunteer! J

* Sponsor and Swag Volunteers: Help us find
local businesses who want to support our
worthy cause.

* Silent Auction Volunteers: Help with the
Silent Auction on the day of the Fun Run

* Hero Week: (May [-5) Help with student
recognition: Help hang up students' names on
the hero walll

* Awards: Help determine top 3 finishers of
each race for both 1K and 5K at the event.

* Set Up: Help set up tables, chairs, tents, silent
auction items, signs, trash cans, and starting line
needs.

* Clean Up: Help clean up tables, chairs, trash,

and tents after the event. We additionally

need help to unload tables and chairs back
into storage at a nearby campus.

* Lost & Found: Help at the lost & found tent.
Lost items and children will be brought here
where their owners/parents can retrieve them.


https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/funrun/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=zEisZ9rpDK4&feature=youtu.be
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0548a5ad23a5fd0-2023#/
https://msg.schoolmessenger.com/m/?s=EPovPujabVo&mal=0d01e935cbb15784d1cf942bcc112c55e8b1bcc46b2cd69b956b45472dd35206

Curriculum Reminder

As we near the end of the year
and the collection of books, we
would like to encourage parents
to look through their students'
books. Please help your students
erase pencil markings and have
your students bring their books
into the Curriculum Office for
any repairs. Repairs include, but
are not limited to, page rips, holes
In pages, and spine separation.
Please do not attempt to repair
anything yourself as we have
special book glues and tapes. This
check will help you be aware of
any damages and the condition of
your student's books and help
your student's teachers with this
end of the year task.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG5fV9y73KUolHBvoekYBGGgbwrPjHdJI5KWKchszSUKpT_g/viewform



